Add/Subtract Review HW

MONDAY

- **7.** Old MacDonald had 79 sheep and 35 chickens. How many more sheep than chickens does he have?
- **8.** Ms. Wilson was cleaning out her closet. She had 14 pairs of sandals, 2 tennis shoes, and 9 pairs of dress shoes. In order to make room in her closet, she donated 6 pairs of shoes to a charity. How many pairs of shoes does Mrs. Wilson have now?

Review

Circle each of the following that would be a good question to ask if you wanted to collect data for a graph.

Do you prefer chocolate, vanilla, or strawberry ice cream?

What time will your class go to lunch today?

What time is the school day over?

How do you get home from school?

TUESDAY

7. Jim has two puzzles. The sailboat puzzle has 50 pieces. The balloon puzzle has 75 pieces. How many more pieces does the balloon have than the sailboat puzzle?

Review

Write each of the following in standard form.

- 1. Six thousand, two hundred nineteen _____
- 2. Nine hundred three thousand, eighty-four:
- 3. Seventy one thousand, three hundred fifteen _____

WEDNESDAY

3. There were 84 visitors to the zoo Friday morning and 32 visitors to the zoo Friday afternoon. How many visitors came to the zoo on Friday?

Review

Write the missing number. Then write a related subtraction fact.

14 + 2 =	7 + 6 =	8 + 10 =

THURSDAY

1. The school library has 28 books. If the librarian buys 54 more books, how many books does the library have now?

2. Tim had 24 tennis rackets, 42 baseball bats and 15 basketballs in the sports closet. How many more baseball bats did Tim have than basketballs and tennis rackets combined?

3. Mrs. Walker's class read 78 books in September, 45 books in October and 97 books in November. How many more books did Mrs. Walker's class read in November than October?

Review

Use >, <, or = to make a true statement.

4,136 _____ 4,163

3,014 _____ 3,140

1,703 _____ 1,703

2,856 _____ 2,865

Circle all of the numbers that will round to 7,000.

7,451

6,601

7,953

6,417

7,132

6,541



Name:	Class:

Too Many Vegetables

By Karen DelleCava 2007

Karen DelleCava has written for Highlights. In this short story, a boy and his dad give zucchinis from their garden to their neighbors. As you read, take notes on how Patrick and his dad respond to their neighbors.

[1] "What are we going to do with all of these?" Patrick asked

"I love zucchini, but this is ridiculous," Dad said. He wiped the sweat from his forehead.

In May, Patrick and his dad had put out six tiny zucchini plants. Now huge leaves crowded one another. Dozens of zucchini as long as Patrick's arm hid underneath. Patrick and Dad's first vegetable garden was an amazing success.



"A zucchini summer picnic." by Karen Stormer Brooks is used with permission.

"Remember how everyone welcomed us to the neighborhood when we moved in?"
Patrick said. "Let's give a zucchini to each of the neighbors."

[5] Dad lifted a fuzzy leaf to show even more zucchini, "Better make it two."

They weeded the garden that afternoon and staked¹ the tomato plants. Then Patrick picked the zucchini. He delivered them, still warm from the sun, to the neighbors.

The next day Mrs. Gianelli came to the front door. She carried a large foil-covered

1. to tie the stems of tomato plants to a supporting structure



baking pan.

"Hi. Mrs. Gianelli," said Patrick, "What's this?"

"Zucchini parmesan," she said. "My grandmother's recipe. I wanted to thank you for the lovely vegetables. I had enough to make two full pans."

[10] Soon the rest of the neighbors arrived. They each brought their own favorite zucchini creations. There was salsa, fritters, quiche, soup, and even bread.

"The bread is made with sugar, raisins, and walnuts," Mr. Binsky said. "It's a dessert."

Eyes wide, Dad shook his head. "Look at all this food!"

"Let's have a picnic," Patrick suggested.

"I'll whip up a batch of zucchini juice."

[15] "Excuse me?" Mrs. Gianelli said.

"Just kidding," said Patrick, "I'll make lemonade."

The neighbors paraded² outside to the deck with their zucchini dishes. Dad passed out paper plates, forks, and napkins. As everyone talked and laughed and ate, they exchanged recipes. After the feast, Patrick made another pitcher of lemonade. Mr. Binsky served the zucchini bread.

Then Patrick joined Dad at the edge of the garden. New flowers had burst into bloom on the tomato plants since that morning. Each yellow flower meant one red, ripe tomato, Dad winked at Patrick. They smiled at everyone enjoying the zucchini picnic.

"I guess you can never have too many vegetables," Dad said.

- [20] "Or neighbors!" said Patrick.
 - 2. Parade (verb) to walk or march in a way that attracts attention



Text-Dependent Questions

Directions: For the following questions, choose the best answer or respond in complete sentences.

- 1. PART A: Which sentence best describes a central message of the story?
 - A. Gardening can teach kids to better appreciate nature.
 - B. Being kind to others can help bring people together.
 - It's important to thank someone when they do something kind for you.
 - Don't judge a food before you've had the chance to taste it.
- 2. PART B: Which detail from the text best supports the answer to Part A?
 - "Dozens of zucchini as long as Patrick's arm hid underneath. Patrick and Dad's first vegetable garden was an amazing success." (Paragraph 3)
 - "'My grandmother's recipe, I wanted to thank you for the lovely vegetables. I had enough to make two full pans." (Paragraph 9)
 - "The bread is made with sugar, raisins, and walnuts," Mr. Binsky said. 'It's a dessert." (Paragraph 11)
 - "I guess you can never have too many vegetables,' Dad said." (Paragraph 19)
- 3. Which of the following best describes what motivated Patrick and his dad to share their zucchini with the neighbors?
 - A. The neighbors were kind to them when they moved in, and they have too many zucchini.
 - The neighbors always bring food to Patrick and his dad and they want to return the gesture,
 - Patrick and his dad promised the neighbors that they could have some of their vegetables,
 - Patrick and his dad want the neighbors to cook using the zucchini so they can throw a party.



- 4. PART B: Which detail from the text best supports the answer to Part A?
 - A. ""What are we going to do with all of these?" Patrick asked." (Paragraph 1)
 - B. "Patrick and Dad's first vegetable garden was an amazing success." (Paragraph 3)
 - C. "'Remember how everyone welcomed us to the neighborhood when we moved in?' Patrick said." (Paragraph 4)
 - They smiled at everyone enjoying the zucchini picnic." (Paragraph 18)

Why is it important to the story that Patrick suggested they have a picnic? Use evidence from the story in your response.				

ust !	1) Trace	Senten	ce 2) f	Re-write	senten	ce/Co	py.
	Name):				Page 5	
1)	///00	dites		vays	drir		
				V V V V			
-							
						£(0)	A PARTIES AND A
		3337	Quick Ch	eck ((((7
	Finger Space		al Letters	Punctuation	on My Be	est Work	
	© The Sprinkle Topped	Teacher	Control of the Contro	A			

15+	1) Trace sentence. 2.) Re-Write Sentence/Copy
	Name: Page 6
	he princess was wearing
) 	<u>UUND UI IIDI IIDUU IUUUY.</u>
	>>>> Quick Check ((())
	Finger Spaces Capital Letters Punctuation My Best Work
	© The Sprinkle Topped Teacher